
               

                            PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

 At our last Union meeting on Feb. 1st a bylaw amendment was adopted that saw

the position of 2nd Vice-President replaced with the additional position of Chief-
Steward. Our Local 25 executive is therefore reflected this way.
 
President -         Mike Douse
Vice-President –Francis Bedell
Treasurer-          Ross Rennie
Secretary-           Mary Georgiadis
Chief Stewards- Kathy Reid
                             Mike Smith
                             John Kidd
                             Rob Curtis
Congratulations to Rob Curtis who was acclaimed as our newest Chief Steward.
Rob has been doing an excellent Job for us in an acting Chief Steward position for
the last 6 months and the entire executive looks forward to his continued
contributions to this local.

Our next Union meeting is March 1st at 6:00 p.m. at McVeigh’s Tavern on the

South-West corner of Church & Richmond on the 2nd floor
 
                                  Regards,
                                  Mike Douse
 
 

           

                           


